NOTIFICATION OF AVAILABILITY OF ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT
PLAN

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 1987 required
the compilation of all asbestos containing building material (ACBM), within
public and private schools (K-12 grades). This compilation was designed to
identify, not only if asbestos was present, but its location, amount, and
condition. The compiled data, assessments, and recommendations along
with other pertinent information was to be assembled into an Asbestos
Management Plan for each school building.

AHERA also requires that asbestos materials identified in the Management
Plan be checked every six months by trained school maintenance personnel
and that these materials be reinspected by accredited asbestos inspectors
every three years to ensure that the materials are maintained in a safe
condition. The six month surveillance and the three year reinspections must
continue for as long as asbestos remains in the building,.

The Evansville Catholic Diocese has complied with the AHERA by
developing Asbestos Management Plans for each of the Diocesan Schools,
including St. James School. The asbestos materials have been routinely
monitored and the third triennial reinspection has been completed.

The Asbestos Management Plan for St. James School is available for your
review. The Plan is located in the principal’s office at St. James. The
Management Plans for all the Catholic Diocese of Evansville Schools are
available for your viewing in the Administration Office at 4200 N Kentucky
Ave., Evansville, IN. The Management Plan may be copied at a nominal fee
of 5 cents per page, during regular school hours by notifying the school in
advance to prevent scheduling difficulties.

If you have any questions concerning the AHERA Program in St. James

School please contact Tim Steckler, the Designated Person, at 812-867-
2661.
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